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Safer Stockton Partnership 
Scanning and Challenge Group 

 28 March 2011  
 
Present: Mike Batty, Darren Best, Ian McHugh (for Tony Churchill) 
                
Apologies: Lucia Saiger 
 

  
 

ACTION 

1. SSP Agenda 29 March 
 
PCSOs - Chief Constable has indicated that there may be a re-
distribution over time, as natural wastage takes place. 
There is a threshold below which CPA would lose HO funding. 
Model exists for 46.5 for Stockton – reductions on the Wards with 
larger NPTs, and reflecting current actuals – no recent changes. 
CI Mick Williams attending meeting on Institute for Local 
Governance on 31 March. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2. 
 
 
 

2012/13 Funding 
 
Discussed possible options around continued use of the reduced 
funding, particularly IOM and Domestic Violence. 
Provision for police overtime would be very helpful. 
Costs of major covert drug operations start at £25k 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. Police & Crime Commissioner 
 
Police Reform & Social Responsibility Bill due to be enacted in 
May. 
Some suggestion that remit may be extended into offender 
management. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

4. 
 
(a) 
 
 
(b) 

AOB 
 
Force target for 2011/12 will be “to maintain or reduce” total 
crime. 
 
Tony Churchill officially starts as District Commander in CFB on 1 
April 2011. 
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